
   

   
Mon 14th July 2025       

   
 

Follow us on Facebook   

 School Snippets 
www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk         

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk           Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Chappell 

      

                                           

 

  

 

       

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  

Well, this is the last Snippets before the Summer break. This year has flown 

by! 

House Point Winners – Ouse 

Attendance 

Class Attendance Winner: Willow 

Whole School since start of Academic Year: 95.17% 

Whole school last week: 95.67% 

100% Raffle:  Esme H 

 

 

Farewell … 

We will be saying goodbye to Year 6 on Friday, we wish all of the 

them the best of luck at High School. 

They have all been brilliant throughout school and I know have a 

great future ahead. 

Sadly, we also say farewell to Mrs Whitmarsh. She will be greatly 

missed, but we wish her all the best. We thank her very much for 

her hard work and dedication throughout her time here at 

Hemingbrough. She has made such a difference, in so many ways 

to so many children, and her contributions to school improvement 

have been invaluable. 
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A few key dates… 

 
Thursday 17th July 

• 2.30pm Year 6 leavers assembly (2 adults per child) 

• 6.00-7.30pm Year 6 leavers party 

 

Friday 18th July  

• Family picnic 2.00-3.00pm 

• School closes for Summer 

 

Monday 1st September 

• Training Day  

 

Tuesday 2nd September  

• Training Day 

                            
Wednesday 3rd September 

• School reopens after the Summer holiday. 

 

 

… And Hello! 

We will be welcoming our new starters in September, who were marvellous on their recent 

transition visits to school & Apple Tree Class. 

Also a very warm welcome to Miss Murray who is joining us in September. 

A Little Plea 

Could you please check your supplies of cutlery. We have gone through 100+ knives 

and forks this year! We wonder if some have been taken home by mistake in pack up 

boxes! Many thanks for your help. 

And Finally 

Thank you all for your support and understanding throughout the year.  

We hope you all have a wonderful Summer and look forward to opening the school 

gates to you again in September. 
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